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REVISED: U.S. 90 Resurfacing Project through Baldwin Begins in July 
 
BALDWIN, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation will begin work Tuesday, 
July 5 on the U.S. 90/State Road 10 resurfacing project from the Duval/Nassau County 
Line to Delmonte Street. 
 
This project will include milling and resurfacing the existing pavement, shoulder 
widening, drainage improvements, school crossing updating, replacing a traffic signal, 
ADA compliant sidewalk improvements and other pedestrian signal and lighting. 
 
Lane closures are not permitted on this project weekdays 6:30 a.m. to 8:30 a.m. Lane 
closures are also restricted on school days within 600 feet of a school zone in the 
mornings one hour before and 30 minutes after school begins and in the afternoons one 
hour before and 30 minutes after school ends. 
 
Preferred Materials, Inc. was selected to complete the $4.07 million project by early 
2023, weather and schedule permitting. 
 
FDOT asks motorists to always obey the posted speed limit, do not drive distracted, 
never drive impaired and always buckle up! Let’s get everyone home. Learn more about 
Florida’s statewide initiative to reduce transportation-related crashes by visiting 
TargetZeroFL.com. 
 
Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts are encouraged to visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app prior to their journey. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com. 
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